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On Friday, we had a visit from gymnast Claudia Fragapane. We tested out our 
flexibility with various gymnastic stretches, forward rolls and cartwheels, having lots 
of fun in the process.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths this week, we have begun looking at addition and subtraction written 
methods and next week, we will be applying these skills to solve worded problems.  

In English, we have started writing our own stories, focusing on describing 
characters and settings in detail with a range of vocabulary and other grammatical 
features.  

 
Home learning  

 Read at least 5 times a week and record this in new reading record books. 
This will be checked every Friday.  

 Mathletics – new activities, linked to the learning we have been doing in class, 
will be added every Monday afternoon.  

 TTRS 


